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Klondike, Upper Clear Creek Paving Update 

BUFFALO. WY –The pavement overlay project on Klondike Drive and Upper Clear Creek Road is 
progressing on schedule. Residents and motorists can expect traffic on Klondike Drive to resume as 
normal by the end of Tuesday, July 13.  

Paving on Upper Clear Creek Road will begin Wednesday, July 14.  Pilot cars will lead traffic through 
the construction. Motorists on Upper Clear Creek Road should expect minimal delays and plan 
accordingly. The Klondike/Upper Clear Creek Intersection will be the last to be paved.  

Johnson County Road and Bridge thanks the community for their patience during this project.  
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